
February 18, 1992 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for your letter dated February 11, 1992. 

This is to confirm your reception of WWBH on 1550 kiloHertz 
on Monday morning February 10th. 

Our night time power is 84 watts. 

We are glad that you enjoyed our stations' format. It was 
the best thing we could have done. The listeners is our small 
town really like the change from the "oldies" which seem to be 
popping up on all the FM's around here. 

Again, congratulations on finding us, and keep listening! 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Beiz 
Operations Manager 
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